

Chad Jefferis Grain Brokers Australia 12 Peels Place Albany WA 6330

Dear Chad

On behalf of the Lake View Golf Club Dumbleyung I would like to sincerely thank you for your sponsorship of our Men's Mid Week and Ladies Open Day held on the 30th of August 2018. The prizes that you donated were very much appreciated by the recipients, as well as the members of our club.

As a club we appreciate the ongoing support of all of our sponsors, as without these generous contributions we could not run our small, vibrant and successful club.

We thank you once again for your contribution and look forward to your ongoing support into the future.

Regards

Paul Ward Treasurer

24th September 2018